
“It’s Almost Spring” 

March Rally in Buellton: March 6-10, 2024 
 Hosts:  Lynn & Harold Hurley    Claudia & Barry Marson 

Registration Part 2 

Greetings NorCal Airstreamers, 

It is time to finish our rally registration and 
give you a peek of things to come. Read 
carefully, then fill out the JotForm to select 
meals and tours no later than February 2, 
2024. 

Meals are being prepared and activities 
planned.  We are so happy to have you 
joining us at the Flying Flags RV Resort for a 
fun time. 

Please read the following information and 
then fill-out the jot-form to complete your 
registration. The final schedule will be in 
your welcome packet. 

Wednesday, March 6 
• Welcome Happy Hour 
• Soup & Salad Dinner with a Vegan option 

Thursday, March 7 
• AM Guided Bike Ride to Los Olivos and 

Solvang 
• Happy Hour 
• Dinner on your own 

Friday, March 8 
• AM Ostrich Farm Visit ($7 at the door) 
• Happy Hour 
• Dinner on your own 

Saturday, March 9 

• 9 AM Board Meeting 
• 10 AM General Meeting 
• Happy Hour 
• Dinner: La Caja China Roasting Box Pork 

Dinner with a Vegan option 

We have also planned to have Game Night 
each evening after dinner for those who like 
to play. 

So, bring a favorite board game, dominoes, 
deck of cards, dice, etc.  Also everyone 
should have THREE ONE-DOLLAR BILLS at the 
ready. 

Buellton and the Santa Ynez Valley have 
many interesting sights to see and places to 
visit: wineries, museums, quaint towns, and 
much more. 

Note: At the December 2023 meeting the 
board increased the rally fee to $10 per 
person for 2024 rallies.  When we registered 
in November, the rally fee was $7.50. In 
order to bring the rally fee to $10 person, we 
are charging an additional $2.50 per person. 
It’s in the JotForm. 

Please fill out the Jot-Form to complete 
your registration by February 2, 2024. 

Looking forward to seeing you! — Your Hosts

https://form.jotform.com/240075759173158
https://form.jotform.com/240075759173158

